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I note the recent proliferation of video signage at our major road intersection and seek 
the governments view and regulations covering their implementation. We now have 
them at the corner Nepean Hwy and South Rd, Nepean Hwy and Centre Dandenong Dr 
and bottom of Springvale and Wells Rds. I am amaze that VicRoads has allowed them 
with all the publicity about divers and being distracted by their mobile phone, yet 
someone has allowed these huge video screen to be erected at major intersections and 
by their very nature are supposed to distract you. 

The other issue I have with them is, did any one ask the question, “How do these 
eyesores enhance our visual environment”. I use to drive east up Edithvale Rd through 
the wetlands and have the Dandenong in the foreground (nature all around) and now in 
the foreground all I see is this huge video screen advertising junk that nobody needs. 

Can government please stop this visual pollution and heed your own message about 
distracting drivers. We have more than enough road signage to distract us from the task 
at hand without adding to it. 
 


